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NEWS RELEASE / PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE:  October 10, 2024

FROM:  Todd Bierman, Vilas County Parks and Recreation Supervisor

RE:  Boot Lake and Buckatabon Lake Boat Landings to Be Closed for Paving Repairs

The Boat Landings at Boot Lake and Buckatabon Lake Will Be Closed 
from Monday, October 14, 2024, Through Wednesday, October 16, 2024 

For Paving Work

Paving repair work at the Boot Lake Boat Landing and the Buckatabon Lake Boat 
Landing is scheduled to begin on Monday, October 14, 2024, and run through 
Wednesday, October 16, 2024. Please be advised that landings will be closed during 
that time with no access to the lake.  At that time, the piers at the landings will also 
be removed for the season.  Please arrange any boat removal around this 
construction schedule.  Thank you!

For more information, please contact Todd Bierman, Parks and Recreation 
Supervisor at 715-479-5160.

Todd Bierman

Vilas County Parks and Recreation Supervisor


